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05/03/2019 

 

Dear Mr Lin 
 
I am writing this letter regarding a criminal incident that occurred in Food 4 less, 38 
Queensbury Station Parade, HA8 5NN  on 19th  February 2019.  Two children 
purchased alcohol from the shop contrary to section 147 Licensing Act 2003. 
 
In line with Condition 1 of the Premises licence number: 223718243, I am formally 
requesting that you provide CCTV footage of the internal cameras covering the 
alcohol and sales counter, and the entrance doors on 19th February 2019 from 
1315hrs to 1500hours.  
 
Please contact me on any of the above numbers or emails with suitable dates to 
meet and when the footage is ready for collection. 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Nicola McDonald PC 2157NW 
 
Brent Police Licensing Officer  
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